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17 November 2017

Anita Easton
fyi-request-6742-1046dac6@requests.fyi.org.nz

REF: OlA-3322

Dear Anita

Extension of time to respond to request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 23 October 2017 requesting the following information under the Official
Information Act 1982:

Could you please provide any documentation you have explaining the reasoning behind the
80km/h speed restriction on Ngauranga Gorge.

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days available to
respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982. We
require an additional 15 working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response on or
before 12 December 2017.

The deadline is being extended because locating, collating and copying the information you have
requested will take more than the 20 working day limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to apply to an Ombudsman
for an investigation and review of the decision to extend the deadline for this request. For more
information, the Ombudsman website is www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/.

If you would like to discuss the extension with the Transport Agency, please email
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Leisa Coley
Manager, Ministerial Services



